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December 1, 2020 
 
 
 
The Catoosa County News 
P.O. Box 40 
Ringgold, Georgia 30736 
 
 
 

Notification of a Public Hearing  
MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF RINGGOLD, GEORGIA 

 
December 14, 2020 

 
 
Mayor Millwood and the Ringgold City Council will be holding a Public Hearing for the 
Proposed 2021 Budget. This meeting will be held virtually due to a recent increase in 
COVID-19 cases.  The Meeting will be held on Monday, December 14, 2020 beginning 
at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall, 150 Tennessee Street, Ringgold, Georgia. This meeting will be 
livestreamed at www.cityofringgoldga.gov. If you would like to comment you can email 
danwright@cityofringgoldga.gov or you can dial into the meeting via the following: 
 

You can dial in using your phone.  
United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679  
United States: +1 (571) 317-3116  
 
Access Code: 195-900-173  
 

This 14th  day of December 2020 
 
 
 
Mayor Nick Millwood 
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